
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 6 

7th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Headteacher Awards – I am pleased to share with you that the following children were 
presented with the Headteacher Awards in our Celebration Assembly earlier today. 
 
Neptune – Alex C for demonstrating respect and resilience during lessons in class. 
Saturn – Seth for always trying his hardest and being focussed and contributing in class 
discussions. Thank you. 
Jupiter – Oscar for working hard in all lessons and having great focus. 
Mars – Joseph H for his fantastic attitude to all of his learning every day.  
Earth – Evie for always being ready with an answer and contributions to questions asked. 
Venus – April for trying really hard with her segmenting for writing. Super! 
Mercury – Adalynn for a super effort in phonics. 
 
Juice and biscuits – I look forward to welcoming the following children to juice and biscuits 
tomorrow; Isabelle and Ruaridh (Rec); Phoebe and William (Year 1); Charlotte and Seb K (Y2); 
Elsie and Jesse (Y3); Holly B and Isaac A (Y4); Noah and Daisy (Y5) and Casey and Sophia H 
(Y6). 
 
Congratulations to Team Wharfe for winning last week, they have started their journey along 
the river. All teams did well and it was very close last week.  
 
Our Parents Welcome Meeting was so well attended and I would like to extend a thank you 
to those who came to meet the teachers and have a look around school. It is really pleasing 
to see parents engage with their child’s education and support school in the information 
sessions we hold. 
 
A message from PTA: Here are the winners for the October 100 draw. 
1st Laura Holgate £30 
2nd Alex Brown £20 
3rd Opala Bogumila £10 
4th Claire Rowson £5 
 
Can we also say a big thank you to everyone who joined the 100 club and those who renewed 
their numbers. 
Reminder that the AGM is on Tues 22nd October at 2.15pm here at school, everyone is 
welcome to attend. Thank you from the PTA. 

 



A polite reminder that we have re scheduled our Harvest Celebration for Wednesday 23rd 
October here in school. We would like to invite one parent of children in R/1/2 to join us at 
9am and then one parent of children in Y3/4/5/6 to join us at 2.30pm. Due to fire 
regulations we are limited to numbers so please follow the above information. Thank you. 
 
Enrichment Opportunities – As a school we value the enrichment opportunities and activities 
that we organise to enhance children’s personal development and experiences. The children 
love these sessions and this week, for example, we have space workshops. Our enrichment 
opportunities range from workshops to trips to extra-curricular clubs. Sometimes, due to 
matters outside of our control these sessions are cancelled and/or re-scheduled and when 
this does happen we do our best to inform you in advance. If we do not let you know in 
advance, then please can I request that you are understanding. I am sure you would agree 
that the activities and opportunities our children receive are varied, regular and well received. 
Thank you. 
 
Dates for your dairy 
Whole school space workshops – Tuesday 8th October 
Parent Forum Meeting – Thursday 10th October 9am  
FOREST SESSIONS WEEK 2 – Friday 11th October 
 
Parent consultation evenings - Wednesday 6th November and Thursday 7th November with 
appointment times from 3.30pm – 6pm 
 
The safeguarding parent fact sheet this week has a focus on Roblox. I do hope this guidance 
is helpful in keeping your child safe online. 
 
With very best wishes, 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 
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